
As an Oregonian of many years and as someone who has worked in a number of emergency rooms i 
implore you to vote yes on SB 941. As heartbreaking as intentional gun violence is, the devastation of 
accidental gun violence is even more dramatic and frequently lifelong. 
SB 941 takes a much needed step toward accountability that does nothing to pervert the intent of the 
Second Amendment. Thanks for your consideration of this matter and please pass SB 941. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


